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Tzedakah for Hunger Relief and to Help Immigrants 

Please donate food to address food insecurity in our community. 
Lucas Nickelsburg has chosen for his Bar Mitzvah Project to run a food drive for City 
Harvest. This will continue during Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur. Lucas has placed 
boxes to collect non-perishable food items inside the Hebrew Tabernacle Gold Wing.  

Please donate to help welcome immigrants being bussed to New York to Texas 
Team TLC NYC (Grannies Respond/Abuelas Responden) are volunteers who are 
meeting the buses of immigrants from Texas arriving at Port Authority almost daily, 
with necessities in TLC bags.  To re-supply the basic clothing/toiletries for these 
welcome bags, donate/purchase from TLC Target Wishlist.  You can also donate to 
Team TLC and find out about volunteering as a greeter at their website 
www.ttlcnyc.org. To assist local churches that are giving transitional help to these 
migrants, contact Kate Sussman or Rita Hamburgh of our Social Action Committee by 
emailing office@hebrewtabernacle.org.  

Hebrew Tabernacle engages in social action and deeds of lovingkindness year-round. 
Learn more and get involved: https://hebrewtabernacle.org/social-action/.  

Donate Food, New Clothing or Funds 
Our Hebrew Tabernacle tradition, as we approach the fasting and 
atonement of Yom Kippur, is to donate food for those in need.  
This year we are donating to hunger relief not only for our 
neighbors, but also for clothing and other necessities for newly 
arriving immigrants. 


